H. E. ZOLLEP, JR.
K. I. DANNEBERG

ZOLLER AND DANNEBERG

219 PATTERSON BUILDING

DENVER, COLORADO B0O202

May 18, 1966

Mr. Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

RE: Z & D - #l Navajo Cone
Navajo Contract No.
14-20-603-1253
SE%SWY Section 27-31N-18W, NMPM
San Juan County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Your letter of May 13 has been received and has been
referred to me. There seems to be some confusion as

to the handling of New Mexico's Notices and Reports.

We were advised by Mr. Jerry W. Long, District Engineer with
the U,S, Geological Survey, that the USGS office would
furnish the State of New Mexico two copies of each re-

port filed with their office. Perhaps this information

is obsolete.

We are enclosing three copies of the notices filed on

the above referenced well; Notice of Intention to Abandon,
Subsequent Report of Abandonment and Well Completion Re-
port. Hope this will suffice for the information needed.

If at all possible, I would appreciate you advising me
of the correct procedure for the handling of reports, etc.
in the future.

Very truly yours,

Mary C. O'Brien



